$\Box$ 











## 2024 LEGISLATIVE BREAKFAST

## "The Overwhelming Emergency in Emergency Services"

February 15, 2024 7:00 a.m. - 9:30 a.m. Senator Inn & Spa - Augusta, Maine

Please join us for an informal breakfast on February 15. We look forward to meeting with you to discuss and provide you with information on key issues.

Our desire is to continue to work together to provide services that protect the citizens of Maine, all of which can be achieved by sound management and by continuing to provide skilled firefighters through training and education.

Sincerely,

Chief Thomas Higgins

President, Maine Fire Chiefs' Association

Chief Daniel Brooks

Chair, Maine Fire Protection Services Commission

Ken Desmond

President, Maine State Federation of Fire Fighters Association

Michael Scott

President, Professional Fire Fighters of Maine

Benjamin McDougal

President, Maine Building Officials Inspectors Association

There is no charge for this event.

To register, please visit https://www.memun.org/Training.

In order to ensure your complete participation, please inform us of any special accommodations you may require.